



Calendar of Events:

Now!

Online enrollment for incoming kindergarten and new students for 2020-2021

<u>May 13th</u> Packet distribution for Kindergarten-2nd

May 27th
Anticipated packet
distribution for
Kindergarten-2nd

Community Service and Acts of Kindness for Peyton

Many of you met our Sparrow, Peyton Bartz, and have been doing community service activities to help raise money for her medical needs. Click here to watch a video about why Peyton was chosen as our Sparrow. You can still help Peyton throughout the month of May. Here is how:

*Students can do acts of kindness during the month of May

*Record those acts onto the vouchers and fill out the reflection section of what helping Peyton meant to the student. You can find the <u>voucher here.</u> (We will also have hard copies in the school atrium if that is easier for your family.)

*Take a picture/screen shot of the voucher and e-mail it to Nancy Childers at Sparrow Clubs and she will collect them to give to Peyton. (nancy@sparrowclubs.org)

May Marathon Challenge

The Lava Ridge home fitness challenge is in full swing! For every 15 minutes of physical activity done at home, students earn 1 mile. This could be going on a family walk, doing a P.E. video with Mr. Roberts or playing catch in the backyard (see tracking sheet for more examples). When students reach 13 miles (a 1/2 marathon), they earn a Lava Ridge Running Club hat! Reach 26 miles (a marathon!) and earn this year's marathon T-shirt! Check out the video for more info! (link. https://m.youtube.com/watch?

Student Input Forms for 2020-21 School Year

If you are interested in providing information about your child to help us in best placing them in a class next year, classroom input forms are now available on our website or in the atrium at Lava Ridge. Please remember these are not intended to be teacher request forms. Once completed, documents can be emailed to amber.wadsworth@bend.k12.or.us or returned to the basket in the atrium at Lava Ridge. Forms are due by May 20th.

Be Part of the Family Handbook and Calendar

This year, Bend-La Pine Schools is getting creative with the production of the annual Family Handbook and Calendar. For the 2020-21 calendar, students are invited to submit artwork and photographs to be featured. The theme is #BLSproud. What makes you proud to be part of your school or your school district? Share a piece of artwork or a photograph that conveys that sentiment. Deadline: May 25, 2020. Students can use this link (https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5DRXFGQ) to submit artwork. Questions? Contact Alandra – alandra.johnson@bend.kl2.or.us

Art and Writing Contest

The Education Foundation has announced an Art & Writing Contest for K-12 students in Bend-La Pine Schools. This fun contest will allow our students to showcase their creativity in art and/or writing, as well as having an opportunity to win a gift card from the Education Foundation ranging in value from \$25-\$50 depending on grade level. The contest is open through May 25th. Information and instructions can be found on our website (www.engagedminds.org) or by emailing us at artandwritingcontest@gmail.com